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	LOWTON WEST PRIMARY SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER

10th September 2021



Dear Parents,

Dear Parents/ Carers,

Congratulations to this week’s Merit Award winners, Maths Masters, Star Writers and Reading Champions of the week. This week’s theme was ‘Children who help others to feel welcome’.

	Class
	Gold
	Silver
	Bronze 
	Maths Masters of the week
	Star Writer of the week
	Reading Champion of the week

	Rec
	Sophie L.

Ava P.
	Esme W.

James K.
	George H.

Kiara H.
	Ernie O.

Harry D.
	Billy W.

Dulcie A.
	James G.

Finn S.

	Year 1
	Franklin J.

Caine E.
	Ava M.

Kian K.
	Theo P.

Sofia N.
	Lucas T.

Cordell C.
	Ivy S.

Aston E.
	Molly R.

Miya E

	Year 2
	Zak C.

Sienna K.
	Olivia S.

Oscar O’N.
	Ethan P.

Rupert T.
	Joseph F.

Kendal R.
	Warren H.

Isabella S.
	Mia W.

Rueben C.

	Year 3
	Lillie S.
Saengarun K.
	Isabella D.
Phoebe M.
	Tiana H.
Colin McC.
	Nancy P.
Penny W.
	Raya L.
Mia E.
	Harry P.
Elizabeth R.

	Year 4
	Ellie H.
Taylor J.
	Louie F.
Eden S.
	Mia C.
Henry T.
	Penny W.
Thomas M.
	Max S.
Oliver K.
	Isabella B.
Layla G.

	Year 5
	Angel L.
Charlie M.
	Evan M-C.
Olivia W.
	Ben S.
Joey T.
	Cameron J.
Saskia J-W.
	Jessica D.
Mason W.
	William B.
Kay F.

	Year 6
	Joshua W.
Mia D.
	Imogen R.
Maisie S.
	Finn S.
Grace G.
	Niamh D.
Reece F.
	Lucas S.
Elizabeth P-G.


	Amelia K.
Morgan F.


School Office 

As a precautionary measure, we are still limiting the number of visitors into school and therefore ask parents not to enter the entrance foyer at the start and end of the day. This also supports with reducing congestion in the entrance area.  Please contact the school office via e-mail or telephone. Visits to school are being limited wherever possible and can be made by appointment.
Holidays
The amended holiday pattern for the academic year 2021/2022.  The holiday pattern has been slightly amended to reflect the additional bank holidays.

Please note that the school term times and holidays will remain practically the same as before.  However, there is one change: due to the additional bank holiday for the queen’s jubilee, school will close one day earlier at the end of the summer term.  School will now close for the summer break on Thursday 21st July 2022 (instead of Friday 22nd July 2022).

There is a copy of the amended holiday pattern published on our school website (this can be found in the ‘Term Dates’ section).

Merit Awards and trophies
Today, all of the Merit Award winners have been sent home with their Merit Award badges to wear for the week.  The trophies have also been sent home with the pupils achieving the ‘Gold’ Merit Award.  Please note that all badges and trophies should be returned the following Thursday.  Thank you.
P.E. Kit and P.E. days:
The children should come into school in their tracksuits on PE days (they will wear their tracksuit all day). Trainers or black pumps will be needed for outdoor PE (please ensure that your child can tie the laces on their trainers or, if not, please purchase the trainers with a Velcro strap).

The year group PE days are as follows:

Reception: Monday
Year 1: Thursday
Year 2:  Monday 
Year 3: Thursday 
Year 4: Tuesday
Year 5:  Friday
Year 6: Wednesday 
UNIFORM POLICY REMINDER:

Ear-rings and piercings
Please note that children should not be wearing ear-rings or any piercings in school
Out of School Achievements 
Well done to Cain P. (C11) who has passed his 1000 metres swimming badge.

Best wishes,

Mrs J. Westhead

Headteacher        
